
A Chief Steward is required for the 2025 Mary Wakefield Festival (10th to 14th March) to organise 

the provision of Stewards, who are needed at the Festival to sign in performers, control access to 

sessions while entrants are performing, ensure safety, etc. Our Safeguarding Policy and Risk 

Assessment are already in place. 

 

Actions running up to the Festival (from around December) include: 

 Recruiting stewards (from a list of previous volunteers) 

 Allocating stewards to Festival sessions (morning, afternoon, evening) according to 

availability 

 Signing stewards up to safeguarding provisions etc. 

 

Perks: Access to Stewards’ Room, tea, coffee, biscuits, etc.! 

 

More information from secretary.marywakefield@gmail.com.  


